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Dear Parent/Carer 

Teddy Bear Picnic Fridays! 
 

As the warm weather has returned, we will be continuing with ‘Picnic Fridays’ throughout the Autumn 
1 Term. Children are welcome to bring a teddy or soft toy to school to share their picnic.  We have 
noticed that some of our younger children are very tired by Friday and the option of bringing teddy 
to school has helped! There will be five choices for children to choose from or they can bring their 
own packed lunch from home.  
Choices from our school lunch provider are: 

 Chicken nugget wrap  

 Vegetable goujon wrap 

 Ham roll 

 Cheese roll 

 Tuna roll 
Each picnic box will contain a minimum of five options. For example:  

 Jelly 

 Smoothie 

 Shortbread biscuit 

 Flapjack 

 As selection of salad vegetables 

 A piece of fruit 

 A slice of pizza 

 A sausage roll (vegetarian option too) 
Salad Options   
Following feedback from the school council (Rights Respect Warriors), we will also be continuing 
with salad (where appropriate) to accompany Monday –Thursday hot lunches.  
 
Best wishes  
Miss Priestley 

SPriestley  
Head Teacher  
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